Dear Mr Neville 

Please see below the email which John and Jo Badger have asked me to send to you. They have experienced persistent problems, in the last couple of days, in getting the email through to you hence why they have asked me to forward it. 

Kind regards 

Robin Grimston 

Here's the letter that we today sent to Bob Neville and Emily Shaw.

 

Re : Swalcliffe equestrian centre.   13/01295/f

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,

As residents of Swalcliffe we want to express our opinion about the planning application referenced above.

We have lived in Swalcliffe for 14 years and have known the quiet, rural location that Swalcliffe village has been.
Over recent years we have experienced the noise pollution and noise nuisance emanating from the Swalcliffe equestrian centre during events using loud tannoy and loudspeaker systems during the day.

Quiet, rural afternoons in the garden are over-ridden by the unwelcome imposition of extended periods of noise pollution and noise nuisance from tannoy and loudspeaker systems from said equestrian centre.

We would not be in favour of any planning permission that would in any way extend, endorse or develop the noise pollution and noise nuisance currently being imposed on us by the Swalcliffe equestrian centre during events that employ tannoy and loudspeaker systems.

We understand that the planning application has the potential to extend the presence of horse boxes, horse transit vehicles and associated riders and equestrian personnel on the roads through and around Swalcliffe.

Such traffic is unwelcome and potentially damaging to the intrinsic quiet, rural location that Swalcliffe represents.


John and Jo Badger

